
Check us out at: 
northstreetchristianchurch.org        

                                                                       Call us at:                            
724-282-7700 

This Week’s News                     
April 14 - April 20 

Sun 14                                               

8:00  Chapel Hour                          

9:00  Sunday School                   

10:15 Gathering for Worship      

7:00 Bible Study at McIntyre’s 

Mon 15                                               

6:00 Worship Team Rehearsal   

9:45 Ladies Bible Study at                                                                                                                 

Legacy with Kathy Twerdok                                       

7:00 Bible Study at  Legacy  with 

P.B.  & Eric Eury                       

Tues 16                                                      

7:00 Bible Study at Klutinoty’s       

6:30 Board Meeting                            

7:30 Elders Meeting                                        

Wed 17                                                       

6:00 Children’s Ministry                   

6:30 Youth Group Bible Study 

with Jake   

Thurs 18                                                

7:00 Ladies Tea  

Fri 19                                                         

7:00 Bible Study at Legacy with 

Hartman’s                                        

Sat 20                                                           

5:00 Community Meal 

IMPROVEMENTS IN OUR AUDITORIUM   

 

 

The process of installing new carpeting and flooring in the church auditorium,  

hallways and narthex has begun! The platform area will be addressed first with 

the removal of the built-in pulpit and turning the organ console to face the                   

congregation and having it re-installed at a higher level than where it sits                    

presently. The enlarged platform will have two levels. Matching woodwork, to          

include the present symbols of the Apostles and gold colored shields will be built 

offsite and installed in order to take advantage of area gained by moving the organ. 

The entire process will take a few weeks, so expect to see changes in progress each 

Sunday throughout the month.  

ANNOUNCING NSCC 55+ers 
SR. LUNCHEON 

ENJOY OUR FIESTA! 
WEDNESDAY APRIL 24 @  NOON 

YOU CAN ENJOY YOUR  

SIESTA   
WHEN YOU GET BACK HOME! 

CHICKEN TORTILLA SOUP 

MAKE YOUR OWN SALAD 

SHRIMP/CHICKEN/BEEF 

LOTS OF VEGGIES 

SALSA/SOUR CREAM/CHEESE 

HOMEMADE CHIPS & PICO DE GALLO  

NOTHING TOO SPICY! 

SOPAPILLOS & ICE CREAM  
 

 

GUEST SPEAKER AND MUSIC: 

JAKE KLUTINOTY 

“ON GETTIN’ WISER” 
 

RESERVE YOUR SEAT: 

CALL 724-282-7700 

NSCC MEN’S BREAKFAST 

Saturday, May 4 at 8:00 

Church Dining Room 

All NSCC Men are invited to a 

morning of  fellowship, a good                 

home-style breakfast and a 

word from the Word on                  

Saturday, May 4 at 8:00 a.m. 

Mark your calendar, invite 

your friends and come hungry 

for food on the table and food 

from the Word of God!            

See you then.  

For more information see                      

Dennis Muir.  

WELCOME to North Street Christian Church. We are glad that you have joined us for worship. We are a Bible church existing to 

fulfill the GREAT COMMAND – to love God and to love people – and to fulfill the GREAT COMMISSION - to GO into the world,                       

MAKING DISCIPLES and BAPTIZING them in the name of the Father, Son and Holy Spirit, then continuing to TEACH them to 

obey all He has taught! On the Lord’s Day we gather to proclaim the Word of God, to fellowship and pray and participate in the 

Lord’s Supper. Join us in worshipping the Lord in spirit and in truth.  
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N o rt h  street news 

DALE Riemer and DEBBIE Miano in Thailand                                                                                                                                                                                

Dale, Barnabas, 

Debbie, Martha in 

front of Church 

Building in                  

Nambosape Lisu 

Village.  

It appears that Dale and Debbie’s trip to Thailand to visit and encourage the ministries of Jessy and Jesse McAlexander 

and Barnabas and Martha Saengsirikun has been an adventurous one!  “Bucket list is getting shorter”, says Dale!                    

Dale and Debbie and Jesse and Jessy return to the USA Tuesday, April 16th!  

Two little village girls of                   

Nambosape waiting for a treat!  

Dale and Debbie riding 

an elephant at the Mae 

Sa Elephant Camp near 

Chiang Mai. Dale also 

went into a cage                        

to pet a tiger!  

 

Following Jesus is not about trying 

daily; it is about dying daily.                                

Luke 9:23 



 

Humbly Serving           
Today  

  Chapel Hour AT 
8:00  

Communion Preparation:  

The Watsons  

Greeter: 

The WatsonS 

Nursery: 

Kathy Twerdok 

Sunday School at 
9:00 

Nursery: 

Kathy Twerdok  

The Gathering at 
10:15  

Communion Preparation: 

The Kerrs 

Greeter: 

The Kerrs &  D. Sales 

Nursery: 

Michelle Cousins & 

Erin Rhodaberger                      

Children’s Church: 

Room 102 during 

The Gathering for 
Worship 

K-2nd Grade 

NOT A FAN T-SHIRTS                                                                                                                                   
Get a “NOT A FAN” t-shirt ($12) before or  after worship. See Kathi Huber 
in the Church Dining Room. Some other NOT A FAN items such as wrist 

bands and window decals are also available. 

 

NOT A FAN MESSAGES 

April 14 – Is Jesus Enough? 

April 21 – The Cross of Christ 

Graduat ion Recognit ion                                                                                      
We will be having our annual Graduation Recognition on     

June 2, 2013 to recognize our up coming graduates. If you are a      

senior parent, you should be receiving a letter in the mail within 

the week. If you DO NOT receive a letter, please call the  office 

to give us the name of your graduate--

-we don’t want to miss the                     

opportunity to acknowledge their             

accomplishments.                                             

BUTLER BIBLE INSTITUTE 

“Getting to “THE CHURCH” in Time” 

Thursday Evenings April 25 - May 16 

 BBI is offering a free 4 session Ecclesiology course entitled 

“Getting to “The Church” in Time.” The class will be held on 

four Thursday evenings April 25, May 2, 9 & 16 in the 

Church Library from 6:30—8:00 and led by Bob Ogden.    

See Bob Ogden or John Gumpper to sign up. 

 

M  VE 
RISE  
UP  

2  13 

www.ciy.com/move         
JUNE 10-15  

 

Offering Report  

April 7, 2013                

   General   $ 4,298.00 

Designated  $ 508.00 

     Total     $ 4,806.00  

   Building Fund                    
$ 272,171.85 

  A Toy Drive in Memory of                                
Josiah Lorenzini                                         

 

Who passed away in October 2012    
at the age of 3 after a  battle with            
Menkes disease. His older brother 
Isaiah was a previous Shepherd of My Heart 
student. Toys will be donated in early May to 
children's hospital in his memory. Any NSCC 
donations will be picked up by Megan Foreback 
on April 28, 2013. Her number: 724-524-1023. 
All toys must be new, it is hospital Josiah's 
mom's contact info is Heather Lorenzini         
412-614-9114 

The7lorenzinis@hotmail.com  

ELECTIVE SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASSES AT NSCC @ 9:00 

 The present Elective Sunday School classes are as follows: 

   THE BOOK OF  GALATIANS, led by Doug Emmett in Room 101 (Library) 

   NOT A FAN, led by Matt Eckert in Room 102 

  THE “I AM” SAYINGS OF JESUS, led by Jake Klutinoty in Room 103 

   THE PULPIT SPIN CLASS, led by Pastor Bob in the Dining Room 

 PICK A CLASS,                                                                                                                  

COME AND JOIN US! 

SENIOR HIGH YOUTH 

SEE JAKE WITH QUESTONS       

or Call the office at              
724-282-7700 

THIS IS THE LAST WEEK TO PAY!!!!!!                        
$140 Due by APRIL 22 nd 

KID’S CHURCH NEWS 

Beginning in May 2013, KID’S CHURCH will have a NEW HOME and a NEW ROUTINE! KID’S CHURCH is designed to 

present age appropriate (4 years old through 2nd grade) Bible lessons with application during the 10:15 Gathering for 

Worship Sunday sermon.  Beginning Sunday May 5, children will attend the 10:15 Gathering for Worship with their 

families until dismissed after the morning prayer.  At that time, during the song before the Sunday sermon, KID’S 

CHURCH LEADERS will come to the front of the auditorium to lead the kids to their classroom, Room 303-305. 

KID’S CHURCH lessons for the remainder of 2013 are from Children Desiring God and entitled                                      

JESUS, WHAT A SAVIOR. Kid’s Church will be held as usual for the remaining Sundays in April. 

Marilyn Snyder                
120 Westwood Manor  

Butler, PA 16001 

mailto:The7lorenzinis@hotmail.com

